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Mark S. Brennan Sr. Honored as a Go To Lawyer for Medical Malpractice in Virginia 

Norfolk, VA (December 6, 2021) – Vandeventer Black LLP is pleased 

to announce that partner Mark S. Brennan Sr. has been included in 

Virginia Lawyers Weekly (VLW) “Virginia’s Go To Lawyers” group of 

honorees in Medical Malpractice law. According to VLW, this program 

recognizes top lawyers across the Commonwealth who are leaders in 

their field with a long record of success. 

“I am honored for this recognition provided by my peers,” said Brennan. 

“I feel privileged to be able to help health care providers with their legal needs, which I have been doing 

for decades.” 

Brennan has extensive trial and litigation experience in state and federal courts. He defends physicians, 

nurses, hospitals, nursing home/long-term care facilities, physical therapists, dentists, and all other 

varieties of health care providers against medical malpractice wrongful death, and personal injury claims. 

Brennan also serves as regional counsel for long-term nursing care companies in Virginia and defends 

health care providers in proceedings before the state professional licensing and disciplinary boards. For 

more information, please visit VanBlackLaw.com. 

About Vandeventer Black LLP 

Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883 dedicated 

to responsiveness and results while delivering internationally recognized legal solutions. Headquartered in 

the commercial gateway of Norfolk, Virginia, its accomplished and diverse attorneys assist clients from 

offices located in Virginia, North Carolina, and Germany.  
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